OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

ANNOUNCEMENT

Extension of the deadline for application for the UR Postgraduate programs, September 2024
intake

The management of the University of Rwanda (UR) would like to inform the public and prospective
applicants to its advertised postgraduate (PG) programs for the September 2024 intake that the
deadline for applications for all PG advertised programs for the 2024 September intake has been

extended.
The new deadline for all 2024 September intake advertised PG programs is 31/07/2024.

The University of Rwanda takes this opportunity to wish good luck to all of its PG programs’

prospective applicants.

Done at Kigali on.//9./.07./2024

Assoc. Prof. KAYIHURAMuganga Didas’
Ag. Vice Chancellor
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